
Dear XX:

The National Cancer Institute invites you to take a brief survey to share your feedback regarding 
existing measures of distress. You will also have the opportunity to add measures that you feel 
should be part of the GEM workspace. For your reference, this email also contains a document 
that provides a brief overview of the existing measures should you need to familiarize yourself 
before evaluating the measures. 

The survey is estimated to take about 15 minutes to complete. Your feedback is important to us 
and we value your input regardless of your level of experience working with cancer patients and 
using instruments to measure distress. Your participation in this survey is entirely voluntary and 
information will be kept secure to the extent permitted by law. 

Feel free to forward this email and survey link below to your colleagues so they too may offer 
feedback and ratings. 

Please click here to begin the survey: { INSERT SURVEY LINK}(Note that by clicking this link you 
will be taken to a non-government website) 
http://www.cancer.gov/global/web/policies/privacy#Anchor-ThirdParty 

If you have any questions, please contact Rachel Snider Rachel.Snider@nih.gov

 

mailto:Rachel.Snider@nih.gov
http://www.cancer.gov/global/web/policies/privacy#Anchor-ThirdParty
https://www.gem-beta.org/public/wsmeasures.aspx?cat=8&aid=1&wid=15
https://www.gem-beta.org/

